
FOMP Committee Meeting Minutes – July 8th 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Admin/ 
Finance  
Update 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs Jarman Gift Contributions 

  
  Y 
   

So far there has been £120 collected for 
Mrs Jarmans leaving gift. Parents are 
able to donate until Friday 16th. 

 
 
Barclays 

    
 
 Y 

Gill is going to speak to Barclays about 
adding Helen onto the bank account.  

 
Year 6 Leavers 

    
 Y 

Due to the leavers party being 
postponed, the money is being held by 
us in the Barclays account until the new 
date. Abbey and Gill to set up and 
authorise these once needed. 

 
Reflection Garden 

    
 Y 

The current amount of money raised for 
the reflection garden is at almost £2000. 
Donations are still being collected and 
work on the garden is set to start in 
September.  

Summer Term  

 Year 6 Leavers Update   Y   • Local authority rules have 
meant the Yr6 leavers party 
cannot take place on the 18th 
July and has therefore has been 
rebooked for the 31st July.  

• An animal experience that was 
planned has had to be cancelled 
and refunded. 

• ‘Jezo’s’ has confirmed and 
invoice to be paid as do 
‘Amazing Occasions’. 

• Food expenses etc to be 
invoiced and paid closer to the 
party in the summer holidays. 

• Yr6 committee have asked if 
they can borrow FOMPs ‘Splat a 
Rat’, bunting etc which we have 
agreed to. 

 

Year 2 request  Y • Year 2 have asked if FOMP can 
help supply sand toys and lollies 
for an upcoming trip which has 
been agreed. Posters were put 
out asking for any donations of 
unwanted buckets and spades 
etc however none were 
received.  



• FOMP to buy sand toys – check 
with staff if they’d prefer 2 or 3 
sets (each set £14.99) 

• Ice lollies bought and will be 
delivered by Gill on the day. 

Year 3 request  Y Yr3 have asked if FOMP could pay for 
the pupils to have an ice cream from 
Greens on an upcoming trip. FOMP are 
happy to help as it is also supporting a 
local business. Jodie has arranged prices 
with Greens. 

2021/2022 School Year Planning 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
How many events per year? 

    
  
Y 

Try to get a rough guide of how many 
events we would like to hold 
throughout the year. Idea of having one 
‘big’ event per term along with a smaller 
fundraiser. Potentially two larger events 
in the summer term. 

  
 
 
Disco 

  
 
 
 Y 

Everyone agreed a disco would be a 
great idea as we haven’t held one for 
two years. Ideas to think about - 

• Hosting in the school or looking 
for somewhere out of school? 

• Theme 

• Parent helpers  
Everyone agreed that the spring term 
would be the best time for the disco.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Santa’s Grotto and Craft Fair 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Y/N 

Santas Grotto is a definite yes as it was 
very popular. Other festive ideas to 
consider was another 
crafternoon/family event/gift 
exchange/craft fair. This would be 
paired alongside the Grotto.  

• Would there be an issue with 
traders coming into the school 
because of covid rules? 

• Gift exchange where children 
could buy gifts for family 
members is a new and different 
idea. 

• Crafternoon has been done 
before, would it be too 
repetitive although it is was 
popular? 

• Bingo is another popular event 
that hasn’t been done for a 
couple of years – good as a 
family event. 

 Break the Rules  Y Very popular and a great, easy 
fundraiser. Mrs Howell has agreed to 



another but would prefer to not have it 
in the first term. Save this for 
spring/summer. 

 Children in Need   Y FOMP to help fundraisng for children in 
need Friday 19th November. 

 Red Nose Day   Y FOMP to help fundraise for Red Nose 
Day Friday 18th March. 

 Cash 4 Clothes Y Definite yes to this and to potentially 
holding twice a year – could open up to 
community. 

 Xmas Cards  Y Yes, parents expect and enjoy the xmas 
cards every year.  

  
 
 
Circus 

 
 
 
 Y 

The circus has been rebooked for June 
2022. Can we run a fete alongside this? 
Lots of ideas for stalls we can run that 
would keep families amused between 
bookings. Small restrictions on food 
items we can sell (popcorn, candy floss 
as these are sold by the circus). But 
games and other foods can easily be 
sold by FOMP. 

 AGM  Y AGM to be held end September, 
beginning October. 

 Easter Film Night  Y The pupils enjoyed the film night 
previously held by FOMP but 
restrictions make it tricky to host in 
school. Could we hold it in the Hub? 
Potential tuck shop etc. Ticket price can 
include the film screening and an easter 
egg to be given on their way out. Would 
need a film licence (approx £100 to get 
one). 

 21/22 Schedule Estimate   

 A/W Term 21  • Cash 4 Clothes 

• Xmas Cards 

• Children in Need 

• Santas Grotto/Craft Fair (or 
other festive event) 

 Spring Term 22  • Disco (before half term) 

• Red Nose Day 

• Easter event – egg hunt/film 
night etc 

 Summer Term 22  • Cash 4 Clothes 

• Break the Rules Day 

• Circus/Fete 

 

 


